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John Therriault - 09-045

From: "J.R. West II" <jwestii @rocketmail.com> MAY

To: <Patrasl @ipcb.state.il.us> 13 2003
Date:  5/15/2009 1:13 AM STATE OF ILLINOIS
Subject: 09-045 ~ollution Conirof Bogrg

If the acting Director would like to review IEPA -vs- Nokomis Quarry Company of
Illinois, PCB 73-241 Page #2 concerning processing wieght. Although the case is from
1974 it is very enlightening as to the weight of material fugitive as the result

of processing, and the scope of "real" inspection as it existed then. This may aid in
making a decision to here PCB 2009-045, and shed light on the current Air

pollution Permit systems inadequacy, and non existant waste accountability.

Sincerely

Jerrald R West 11
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